
Belmont Abbey College has received a total of $6,208,268 in CRRSAA HEERF II and ARP 
HERRF III funding from the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund. The College has signed 
and returned to the Department the Certification and Agreement. The College will award the 
$2,683,918, of the funds received to students as Emergency Financial Aid Grants. We estimate 
there are about 1400 eligible students. 

For the quarter ending March 31, 2022, Belmont Abbey College awarded 19 students $25,408. 
These students had qualifying expenses such as tuition, fees, food, housing, technology, 
childcare expenses, and medical expenses. Awards were made based on outstanding balances 
with some incurred due to quarantine expenses. Students were notified via their college email 
that they were awarded Emergency Financial Aid Grants from HEERF funding.  

To date, we have awarded $602,915 and have $2,081,003 in HEERF available. 

 

  


